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Dear EAOPD member,

Unfortunately, due to some problems with Belgrade hotels, the Board had to find a new location
for the venue.

We announce that our coming congress titled “Orofacial Pain in Children & Adolescents” will
take place in Naples, Italy i n September 2-3d 2022 in the luxurious Renaissance Hotel
Mediterrraneo (Marriott).

Hotel reservation is to be done through the EAOPD website at: 
https://www.eaopd.org/131642/wiki/722793/hotel-booking.

Please, book in time, hotel rooms have been reserved for the venue and are available for
reservation at a special rate until May 31  st. After that date you will have to find a room in a hotel
nearby.

Have a look at the congress program and register on our updated website: 
https://www.eaopd.org

Looking foreward to meet you in Naples, 

I wish you wonderful Easter holidays and warm regards,

Marie-Christine Ketelaer
EAOPD Secretary

dentketelaer@gmail.com
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